
No: LBVM/NOTICE/Pre-Nur-IInd/2024-25/19 

NOTICE 

DATE 17.12.2024 

Collection of Annual Day Dress(For participants)  

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that the dresses for the upcoming Annual Day celebration are ready for 

collection. 

You are requested to collect your child's dress from the school in the next one- two days by 

consulting the respective class teachers. 

For more details you can contact to the class teacher.  

We look forward to seeing your child shine on stage! 

Thank you for your cooperation.� 

Warm regards, 

Amit K.S 

Principal 

LBMV, Pilibhit 


